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City of Moore Haven
Report to the Florida Public Service Commission Pursuant to
Rule 25-6.0343, F.A.C.
Calendar Year 2024

1. Introduction
b) City of Moore Haven
¢) 299 Riverside Dr, PO Box 399, Riverside, FL 33471

d) Larry Tibbs, City Manager, Phone (863) 946-0711, E-mail larrytibbs@moorehaven.org

2. Number of meters served in calendar year 2024
For calendar Year 2024 in the month of December, the City of Moore Haven served 875
residential and 129 commercial customers for a total of 1004 customers.

3. Facility Inspections

a) The City of Moore Haven continuously inspects distribution lines, poles, and structures. AS
discrepancies are located, the electric crew consisting of two lineman plan and perform
repairs. There is a visual inspection of all poles ever year. Crews also perform physical
inspections of pole using the sound method. The City inspected and upgraded the system
where and when needed. During inspections, pole patches were applied to the top above the
crossarms where need and replaced the poles as needed. Also straightened and restabilized
leaning poles as necessary.

b) Since the City is just over one square mile, inspections can and are done during routine
operations for 100% coverage.

¢) During 2024, replacement of distribution poles included seven (7) 35” poles and eight (8)
40’poles. Poles were replaced due to age and/or damages from past events.

d) The City is upgrading 3-phase poles and has no transmission lines or poles.

4. Vegetation Management

a) The City of Moore Haven continuously trims trees located in easements and on rights-of-way
throughout the year with 100% coverage of the power distribution system throughout the
year. The City monitors all new construction on private property and communicating with
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owners the importance of locating vegetation away from all utilities. Code Enforcement
makes continuous rounds throughout the City and will identify and report ongoing issues.

b) The City continued to expend approximately 20% of the Electric Department’s resources for
vegetation management in 2024,



